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~ Docket No. 50-293

Mr. William D. Harrington
Senior Vice President, Nuclear
Boston Edison Company

~

800 Boylston Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02199

Dear Mr. Harrington:

SUBJECT: SAFETY PARAMETER DISPLAY SYSTEM (TAC 58014)
~

Re: Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station -

Our letter of March 21, 1985 identified three remaining concerns with'
the Safety Parameter Display System (SPDS) design for Pilgrim Station.
These concerns pertained to_the adequacy of radiation data, display
format clutter, and electrical isolation between the SPDS and the
station's safety systems. In response, your letters dated June 13, 1985
and October 7, 1985 provi.ded the additional information we requested.

We have reviewed the additional information and we find that a?) of the
design concerns have been satisfied. Therefore, Item I.D.2.1 of:

NUREG-0737 is complete.

Enclosed is a copy Of our related Safety Evaluation.

Sincerely,
cug g al w >d L7

John A. Zwolinski, Director
BWR Project Directorate #1
Division of BWR Licensing

Enclosura:
! Safety Evaluation

cc w/ enclosure:
See next page
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j#" "*% - UNITED STATES :l't, NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMIS$10Ny
3 ,, i WASHINGTON. D. C. 20555e =a
D

. . . . . j/I March 24,1986

Docket No.- 50-293

Mr. William D. Harrington
Senior Vice President, Nuclear
Roston Edison Company
800 Boylston Street
Roston, Massachusetts 02199

~

Dear Mr. Harrington:

SUBJECT: SAFETY PARAMETER DISPLAY SYSTEM (TAC 58014)

Re: Pilgrim Nuclear Fower Station

Our letter of March 21, 1985 identified three remainino concerns with
the Safety Parameter Display System (SPDS) desion for Pilgrim Station.
Thase concerns pertained to the adequacy of radiation data, display
format clutter, and electrical isolation between 'the SPDS and the
station's safety systems. In response, your letters dated . lune 13, 1985
and October 7, 1985 provided the additional information we reouested.

We have reviewed the additional information and we find that all of the
-design concerns have been satisfied. Therefore, Item I.D.2.1 of
NUREG-0737 is complete.

Enclosed is a copy of our related Safety Evaluation.
r

Sinc rely f
l 1

Joh A. Zwolinski, Director.

BWR ro.iect Directorate #1
Divi ion of BWR Licensing

Enclosure:
Safety Evaluation

cc w/ enclosure:
See next page
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Mr. William D. Harrington
Boston Edison Company Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station

cc:
Mr. Charles J. Nathis,-Station Mgr.
Boston Edison Company
RFD #1, Rocky Hill Road
Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360

Resident Inspector's Office
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

; _ Post Office Box 867
Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360

Mr. David F. Tarantino
Chairman, Board of Selectman
11 Lincoln Street
Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360

Office of the Commissioner
Massachusetts Department of

Environmental Quality Engineering
One Winter Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02108

Office of the Attorney General
1 Ashburton Place
19th Floor

-Boston, Massachusetts 02108

Mr. Robert M. Hallisey, Director
Radiation Control Program
Massachusetts Department of

Public Health
~150 Tremont Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02111

Regional Administrator, Region I
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Mr. A. Victor Morisi
Boston Edison Company
25 Braintree Hill Park
Rockdale Street
Braintree, Massachusetts 02184


